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Cherayla Haynes

From: Cherayla Haynes
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2024 3:19 PM
To: Frontiers-Info
Subject: MARG Bulletin 07

 

 

 

 

 

We are so excited to share all your community events & research opportunities 
thru the MARG Bulletin so please send them my way! 

Please share these bulletins widely among your networks. 

If you would like to join the mailing list, let me know: CHaynes@kumc.edu!  
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Have you attended our monthly 
MARG Meetings?  
We meet virtually every third Thursday of 
the month at 9am. We return from 
summer break Sept 28 and learning about 
community based research projects. 
Please click here for our youtube playlist 
of previous meetings.  

 

The 15th annual Heartland Conference on 
Health Equity and Patient Centered Care 
will take place on September 18-20 at 
Children's Mercy Park at the Legends. 
There are scholarships available for 
Community Health Workers, click here to 
see if you qualify and apply here!   

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Want to learn more about Frontiers? Attend our next virtual 
roadshow on September 23 at 9am! The registration link is here.  

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our very own Dr. Rebecca Lepping! She was 
recently featured on Kansas City's Classical music station, 91.9 
where she discussed the science of Neuroarts and the 
Neuroaesthetics. You can stream it here.  She was also recently 
featured in the daily newsletter, KU Today with the article 
Exploring the power of music to treat pain and disease. She 
is also one of our Broderick Crawford Community Research 
Partnership Award winners. If you see her out and about doing 
good work, please tell her congratulations!   
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COMPASS SCHOLARS 
PROGRAM 

 

Compass is an NIH-funded training and mentoring program for 
early-career biomedical researchers looking to employ effective 
leadership and management practices in their labs. The program 
is free to Scholars for the duration of the grant. Compass is open 
to all biomedical junior faculty and postdocs in the United States. 
Applications are due Aug 12 and the program begins Sept 9, 
2024. For more information and to apply, click here.   
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The Northland Health Alliance is a non-profit group that joins local health organizations 
together. Every three years, the alliance updates the areas of health that it focuses on 
improving, based on feedback from the community. Community members will have 
many opportunities in the coming months to share their opinions. It will include a survey, 
in-person events, and more. Learn more about them here.  

 Follow them on Facebook 
 Follow them on LinkedIn 
 Sign up for the monthly newsletter here 
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The University of Kansas Medical Center is hosting the Society for Clinical Research 
Associates (SOCRA) for the Certified Clinical Research Professional (CCRP) prep 
course and exam in October. This is the only chance to take the course and exam 
locally this year. Registration is limited and the deadline to sign up is August 29th.   
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Research and 
Provider 
Education for 
Individuals 
Raised in 
Atypical Family 
Backgrounds – 
Interview 
Recruitment 
Announcement   

 

Researchers at the Institute for Policy & Social Research at the 
University of Kansas are studying the healthcare needs of adults 
who were adopted, raised in foster care or donor-conceived and 
now live in rural communities. As part of that work, the study 
team is interviewing people with these backgrounds to 
understand their healthcare needs. Interviews will last about 30 
to 60 minutes. This information will help inform training for 
healthcare providers. 

Individuals who are interested in participating in interviews and 
are over the age of 18, live in a rural community in Kansas, and 
were adopted, raised in foster care or donor-conceived can 
contact Carolyn Caine (caine@ku.edu or 785-864-9102) to 
volunteer to participate. All information shared in interviews will 
be confidential, and the study team will report only broad themes 
from the interviews. Participants will receive a $50 gift card in 
thanks for their contributions to the research.  

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

  

Share your voice as 
a Patient Responder 

 

Nexus is looking for 
patients and caregivers to 
share their experiences as 
Patient Responders at their 
next conference. Submit 
your interest here. 
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The Naomi Cottoms “Shining Bright Light 
in the Darkness” Lifetime Achievement 
Award honors a CHW with at least twenty 
years of experience whose contributions to 
community, service, and the CHW 
movement embodies her legacy. To learn 
more click here.  

 

 

For more information, click here.  
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Save the date and prepare to join BlaqOut on Saturday, August 10, at the Kauffman 
Foundation Conference Center, 4801 Rockhill Road, Kansas City, MO 64110, for the 
fifth annual BlaqOut Empowerment Summit! 
 
For more information, click here! 

 

 

 

  

 

 

The KHC's 2024 Summit on Quality is an 
educational event drawing health care 
leaders from across Kansas in its 15th 

The 2024 KHC Summit on Quality will 
feature a virtual Storyboard Showcase. 
We invite you to submit your 
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year happening on August 8th at Wichita 
State.  

Summit programming is designed to 
engage and connect a wide range of 
health care professionals. 

To register and for agenda information 
click here.  

 

organization’s successful quality 
improvement projects to be part of the 
showcase. Your Storyboard should 
describe a quality improvement project 
started or completed in the past year. 
Attendees to the 2024 Summit on Quality 
will use a QR code to download and view 
storyboards that are part of the showcase 
in addition to viewing the storyboards 
during the showcase session at the 
Summit.  For more info go to the 
website.  Submission Deadline is July 18th 
at 5pm.   
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MARC is currently accepting applications from community organizations and individuals 
interested in being a voting member on the Air Quality Forum. There are three open 
spots for individuals/organizations within the health field. Applicants can include people 
representing county health departments, hospitals and health organizations relevant to 
this work. Please see the online form to apply for vacant positions. If you have 
questions, please contact Karen Clawson, AICP, Air and Climate Programs Manager.  
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Community Member Membership Option 
 

Did you know that community members are eligible to become 
members of ACTS through their affiliation with an ACTS member 
institution? Through these partnerships, they are able to access 
ACTS' member benefits . To join, community members can 
create an account on the ACTS website and join the institution 
they work with. Share this message with your community 
member network and encourage them to join today!  Contact 
ACTS with any questions.   

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

The Lawrence Farmer's 
Market has many exciting 
things! Please visit their 
Instagram or Facebook 
pages for more information 
about their hours and 
programming.  

 

     

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

Contact Mallory Gevertz 

Johnson County Mental 
Health, and specifically the 
Johnson County Suicide 
Prevention Coalition have a 
goal to enhance community 
support and response to 
mental health crises and 
build mental health 
awareness. 

The training, education, 
and resources offered can 
assist you and your team in 
effectively responding to 
individuals in distress and 

 Print and other 
materials: brochures, 
resources, posters, lock 
boxes, etc. 

 Educational training on 
how to use print 
materials and talk to 
individuals at risk for 
suicide 

 QPR training 
(Question, Persuade, 
Refer) 

 988 (suicide and crisis 
lifeline) education. 
Understanding the 
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Community Prevention 
Coordinator via email.  

  
 

knowing where to refer 
them.  

The resources and 
trainings are free, easily 
accessible and can be 
delivered in person or 
virtually : 

 

difference between 911 
and 988. 

 Understanding co-
responder and crisis 
response team 
programs 

 Most materials are 
available in English and 
Spanish. If there is 
large demand for 
anything in Spanish, it 
can easily be made. 
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This email was sent to chaynes@kumc.edu. 
To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book. 
 

 

  

 


